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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 10th November 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 
Christmas Puddings 
Thank you to those of you have returned your order forms already.  If you 
would like any extra forms to pass on to neighbours, friends or colleagues 
then please let Pauline know or download them from the website. Please 
can all forms be returned to school by 16th November for delivery week 
beginning 4th December. 
 
Christmas Fair 
We are still looking for more donations of raffle prizes, bottles of wine and chocolate 
(multipacks/boxes for our chocolate tombola).  If any friends or family have sympathetic 
employers who could donate, the school would be very happy to arrange a public 
‘thankyou’ through Facebook. Thanks to those who have already sent donations in and 
who have offered their support to help out at the event. Please continue to sell raffle 
tickets to as many people as possible, this could include colleagues, neighbours and 
friends. 
 
Friends AGM 
Please remember that all parents and carers are members of The Friends Association.  
The AGM marks the start of a new year of fundraising – this will be held next Wednesday 
in school at 7pm. After the consultation earlier in the term this was chosen as the most 
convenient time so I look forward to joining a well-attended meeting.  Amongst the matters 
to be discussed will be the subsidisation of school trips, fundraising projects, use of the 
website & social media to promote events and the election of new committee members. 
The school now has 21 families (up from 17 last year) and is grateful for the active role 
that so many are able to play in contributing to our successes.   
 
School Play 
Please continue to ensure your child is practising their lines for the school play and that 
they have them in their bags whilst at school. Songs are on the school website. 
 
Pine Cones 
We require a substantial amount of pine cones to help us make our decorations for the 
Christmas Tree Festival. If you have any spare at home or see any to collect then please 
bring them into school next week.  Thank you! 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
Wreath Making Evening 
On Wednesday 29th November at 6:30pm-8:30pm (approx.) we will be holding a wreath 
making workshop in school which will be a great event to get you in the festive mood. This 
will be open to parents and members of the community and you can bring your children 
along to help. The cost per person which includes materials is £12.50 (no charge for 
children coming along to help). Please fill in the slip below and return to the office next 
week if you would like to attend so we can plan ahead. 
 
Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 
Thank you for the shoe boxes which have already started arriving in school; we would like 
to be able to send as many as possible. A couple of parents have mentioned that they 
have things to put in a box but no spare shoeboxes, if you have any spare shoeboxes then 
please bring these into school so we can distribute them. The deadline to return the 
shoeboxes is 17th November.  
 
Uniforms 
Please could all parents check their child/ren’s uniform and ensure that their name is 
printed clearly on the label. We have quite a few missing items within school and some 
items with no names on at all or names of pupils who are no longer at school.  
 
Tempest Photos 
If you would like to order any of the school photos that were taken last week then please 
return your Tempest order forms to school next week. 
 
The Old Woman and the Red Pumpkin 
Yr 1 and 2 have been drawing story maps to recall the story of ‘The Old Woman and the 
Red Pumpkin’. They were so good that Mrs Corrie has decided to send them home so 
they can retell the story to you, using their story maps. 
 
And Finally Sad News 
Mrs Bale will sadly be leaving us at Christmas, she is returning to Lancashire to be closer 
to her family and so her husband can start his own business. She has been an incredible 
asset to the school and will be greatly missed by all. If you would like to contribute to a 
leaving present, please send donations to the school office.  We are currently advertising 
for a new TA to start in January (details available on the school website). 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 15th November Friends AGM 7pm 
Wednesday 29th November Wreath Making Evening 6:30pm-8:30pm 
Thursday 30th November  Buddhist Centre trip- whole school 
Friday 1st December  Christmas fair 5:00-7:30pm 
Wednesday 6th December  Christmas Play 
Tuesday 12th December   Carol singing at Sainsbury’s and Croft Avenue 
Wednesday 13th December 12pm Community Lunch; 6pm Carol Service (church) 
Thursday 14th December  Carol singing at Tebay Services 
Friday 15th December  2pm School breaks up – no afterschool club. 
 

 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 6th November 2017 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Action Ants     Thursday Craft Club 
 
Tuesday Indoor Games        Friday Dance   
                                                                          
Wednesday Film Club 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
If your child was booked onto the cancelled Action Ants on 17/10/17 please carry over one 
session for free.  
 

 

 
Wreath Making Evening- 29th November 
 
Name __________________________  Contact number____________________ 
 
 
Number of adult places required ____ 
 
I enclose ____ to pay for ____ places.                       Children attending ____ 


